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5 October 2021 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers and Students 

 

Sixth Form Open Evening – Thursday 21 October 2021 

 

We would like to invite you to the Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 21 October, from 6.00pm 

to 9.00pm.  This is an important step for students in the process of their decision-making for 

September 2022 and beyond.  The evening will consist of the following: 
 

● A welcome to the Sixth Form from the Headmaster and some Sixth Form students in the Sixth 

Form Conference Centre. The talks will take place at 6.15pm, 7.00pm, 7.30pm and 8.15pm. 

There will be approximately 180 seats available per talk on a first come, first serve basis.  We 

ask parents and carers to be respectful of the seating arrangements. 
 

● Visit departmental areas/designated classrooms, where students can discuss the A Level courses 

on offer with both staff and current Sixth Form students. 
 

● Visit our Sixth Form facilities - Sixth Form LRC, the Old Library and Common Room. 
 

● Chat with the Heads of Sixth Form, Mrs Rowland (pastoral lead), Mr Porter (academic lead) 

and various members of the student body to gain an insight into ‘A Level life at Parmiter’s’. 
 

● Discover the wide range of student-run extra-curricular societies and chat with the student leads. 

 

Mr Henson will speak to the Year 11 students and give them relevant information about the Options 

process during a virtual assembly (w/c 11 October).   
 

The evening will also be open to external students and their parents.  
 

It is not necessary to confirm attendance at this event, nor to inform us if you cannot arrange your 

visit as above. 
 

Refreshments will be available from Café 6. 
 

Finally, it is not necessary for students to attend in school uniform. 
 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs W Rowland  &  Mr A Porter 

Heads of Sixth Form 
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